
Harwich September 28, 2021
Bikeways Committee meeting

● Call to order: 5:20
● Attendees: Fran Salewski, Paul Gazaille, Charlie Walkley, Jacqueline Pentz

Green, Andrew Docken, Alain Ferry
● August meeting minutes was approved
● Fran asked if anyone wanted to become the chairman and no one wanted it so

Fran is the chairman for another year
● New Kiosk- Paul went to the woodworking group and i was told they didn’t have a

kiosk build plans, Eric mentioned that it would take state approval to put one of
our kiosk on state property also Eric said it would also be difficult to get the state
to build another kiosk like all the others. So Paul will still look for the kiosk build
plans so we can determine how much would it cost

● CPC application planning for 2022 - Charlie went to the BOS meeting which is a
new process this year to apply for CPC monies for the Headwaters bike crossing
lights and all went well. Next step CPC meeting

● Fran needs to get all members telephone numbers
● Fran mentioned that there was sand again on the bike path at the water dept and

near Thompson’s, Paul will email Link to clean it up again and ask if there’s
anything we can do to fix this issue

● QR code - Alain mentioned that he will look into changing the original QR code to
include the OCRT and somehow connecting it to Instagram

● Jacqueline was looking for information on the biking laws to protect the bikers'
vulnerability and safety laws and how we could raise awareness of bike safety on
the cape. We all agree more has to be done but it needs to start with our
legislation so we need to keep making them aware of what changes need to be
done to protect the bikers.

Next meeting scheduled for Tuesday October 19, 2021 5pm Virtual GoToMeeting

Adjournment 6:00 pm


